







THE CMBB QUARTERLY NEWSLETTER

http://minorityopportunities.nci.nih.gov

Issue 17, January 2003

CMBB STAFF:
Sanya Springfield, Ph.D., Chief
H. Nelson Aguila, D.V.M., Program Director
Ms. Belinda Locke, Program Director
Peter Ogunbiyi, D.V.M., Ph.D., Program Director
Ms. Bobby Rosenfeld, Senior Program Analyst
Ms. LaShell Gaskins, Program Specialist

THE CMBB STAFF BRINGS ALL OF YOU BELATED WISHES FOR A GREAT HOLIDAY SEASON AND HOPES FOR A WONDERFUL NEW YEAR.

NOTICE: All subsequent Newsletters will only be available from our website, so make sure we have your e-mail address for notification of availability of our first electronic newsletter coming in April 2003.

CMBB ANNUAL PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT WORKSHOP

I=ve already gotten a few calls asking about our annual workshop, so I know that many of you are anxiously awaiting the dates so that you may mark your calendars. Well, the dates have been set and they are May 12-15, 2003. So, those of you who have not yet attended two workshops can go ahead and mark your calendars. Once again, we hope all that are invited (our graduate students, postdoctoral fellows and junior faculty members who hold supplements; our career development grantees; and our predoctoral fellows; as well as some other specific invitees). If you are in one of those categories and do not receive an invitation letter by the beginning of April, please call and let me know. Every now and then someone falls through the cracks and we don=t want to leave anyone out.

As in the past, the workshop will be filled with lots of important information. The only thing that has been changed is the location. Invitations will undoubtedly go out electronically, so make sure I have your email address.

More information will follow in the next newsletter.

MINORITY INSTITUTION/CANCER CENTER PARTNERSHIP PROGRAM

The dates for the annual Technical Assistance Workshop for the MI/CCP Program are June 1-3, 2003. The workshop this year will be held in the Washington, DC area and will be by invitation only. Those invited will be Principal Investigators and Grant Administrators from our funded programs. More information on the logistics of the workshop will be announced in the next newsletter and in the invitation letters.